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Ref. No: 2021-22/116 March 17, 2022
National Stock Exchange of India Limited BSE Limited,
Exchange Plaza, 5% Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Dalal Street,
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 Mumbai 400 001.
Scrip Code: COROMANDEL Scrip Code: 506395
Dear Sir,
Sub : Intimation for change in the name of Registrar & Share Transfer Agent ("RTA")

from KFIN Technologies Private Limited to KFIN Technologies Limited.

This is to inform that the name of the Registrar and Share Transfer Agent (''RTA") of the Company
has been changed from KFIN Technologies Private Limited to ‘KFIN Technologies Limited’ (KFIN)
with effect from 24" February, 2022. We enclose a copy of the e-mail to this effect, as received
from KFIN, on March 17, 2022.

We request you to kindly take this on record.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
For Coromandel International Limited

Rajesh Mukhija
Sr. VP - Legal & Company Secretary

Enclosure — As above.
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murugappa



ChiranjeeviRaju-D-Mgr-Secretarial-HYD-Coromandel

From: G Vasanth Rao Chowdari <vasanth.g@kfintech.com>

Sent: 17 March 2022 14:55

To: JyotikaAasat-SrOfficer-Legal-HYD-Coromandel

Cc: ChiranjeeviRaju-D-Mgr-Secretarial-HYD-Coromandel; ManishT-DyMgr-Secretarial -HYD-Coromandel; Satish Kumar-U-AGM-Secretarial-HYD-
Coromandel

Subject: Name change - KFIN Technologies Private Limited to KFIN Technologies Limited

Attachments: KFIN Technologies Private Limited to KFIN Technologies Limited - Cert. of Incorp. consequent upon conversion.pdf

** This Email has been sent from an external source. Be-aware of the sender and exercise caution while using hyperlinks, attachments etc.,**

Madam,

Please be informed that our company name changed from KFIN Technologies Private Limited to IKFIN Technologies Limited.
Please find attached Certificate of Incorporation for your reference.

Request you to please inform Stock Exchanges & Depository Participants about the change in the name of RTA and update in your websites as well with the new
name of RTA.

Regards,

Vasanth



